
To All Customers Rep No. C23034

January 16, 2024

Fuji Electric FA Components

& Systems Co., Ltd.

We would like to thank you for your continued patronage of Fuji products.

We are writing to announce the production discontinuation of some of our products. 

The details are described below. Please review the following information and take appropriate actions.

Please also inform all related sections of your company of this discontinuation.

Product name Magnetic contactors and magnetic starters

Series name NEO SC Series

Types Magnetic contactors (with case cover): SC-N6C to N16C

Magnetic starters (with case cover): SW-N6C to N16C

Reversing type magnetic contactors (with case cover): SC-N1RMC to N10RMC

Reversing type magnetic starters (with case cover): SW-N1RMC to N10RMC

Reason for discontinuation Due to decreasing demand, it has become difficult to provide a reasonable and stable supply.

Alternative models There are no alternative models.

Date of production discontinuation December 31, 2024

Attachments None

Last order date September 30, 2024

Maintenance parts There are no maintenance parts.

Others None
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